

King's Academy College Park

A King's Group Academy

Crofton Road North End Portsmouth PO2 0NT

T: 023 9266 3645 www.kgacollegepark.uk

Headteacher: Mrs R Carlyle

Monday 8th September 2025

Dear Parent/Carer,

As we begin a brand-new academic year, we wanted to take a moment to thank you for your continued support of our school's sustainability efforts. At King's Academy College Park, we are committed to encouraging environmentally responsible habits in our pupils and school community.

To help reduce waste and promote healthy lifestyles, we kindly ask for your support with the following:

Water Bottles

Please ensure your child brings a **reusable water bottle** to school each day. We ask that you avoid sending in **single-use plastic bottles**. A regular-sized bottle with a **screw-top lid** is ideal, as it helps prevent spills and can be refilled throughout the day.

Playtime Snacks

We remind all families that snacks for playtime should be **fresh fruit or vegetables only**. Please **do not send cereal bars, crisps, or processed snacks**.

To support our waste reduction goals:

- Fruit and vegetables should be brought in a **reusable plastic tub** (clearly named, if possible).
- Please avoid single-use packaging where possible.

By working together on these small changes, we can make a big difference to our children's health and to our planet. Thank you for helping us lead by example.

If you have any questions or suggestions, please don't hesitate to get in touch.

Yours sincerely,

Miss J Clark & Mrs K Hynes Kelly Sustainability Leads